
 February 2021 

 IIINNN---PPPEEERRRSSSOOONNN    WWWOOORRRSSSHHHIIIPPP   IIINNN   TTTHHHEEE   SSSAAANNNCCCTTTUUUAAARRRYYY   

It is requested that you make a reservation to attend the Sunday morning worship services 
by calling the church office and speaking with Georgia, or leaving a message on the 

answering machine by noon the Saturday before each Sunday. 

    Sunday Services continue to be live-streamed:   
 You can watch them live at 9:30 using: 

 ZOOM  https://zoom.us/j/200521841     Password  -   worship 

     or  Facebook   https://www.facebook.com/Websterpres/ 

 Or you can watch it later at your leisure using. 

     Facebook   https://www.facebook.com/Websterpres/ 

 or  YouTube  https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCzM5-thYxua2HQSPF6P71wA 

Please continue to check your email regularly.  This is the best way to stay updated with the latest 
news and opportunities that are available.  If you don’t have email, do not hesitate to call the church office, or 
find a friend who does have email that you can check with regularly. Monthly Pathways and important letters 
from Session will be sent via postal mail directly to your homes. 

Also check the February issue of the Pathway newsletter on-line here:
https://www.websterpres.org/hp_wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/February-2021-Pathway.pdf




